SUPERINTENDENT
DEGENFELDER TOURS
UPTON HIGH SCHOOL

Wyoming Superintendent of Public Instruction Megan
Degenfelder (left) was in Upton on Monday, September 11 to tour
Upton High School to observe how personalized learning and career
and technical education are thriving in Weston County School District
No. 7 (WCSD7). This was an information gathering meeting to see
how to implement personalized learning throughout the state. WCSD7
has been operating under personalized learning for eight years and
was one of the first districts in the state to do so. A full story will follow
next week. Also pictured are Superintendent Clark Coberly (center)
and Upton High School Principal Joseph Samuelson (right).



